
Public Notice 
 

The Northeast Kingdom Waste Management District (NEKWMD) is 

proposing to amend the following ordinance: Northeast Kingdom 

Waste Management District Civil Ordinance Concerning the Collection & 

Disposal of Solid Wastes, Recyclables and Compostables. A summary of 

the proposed changes include:  (1) clarification of materials subject to 

the surcharge – Article I, Section J; (2) spelling error – Article VII, 

Section F.; (3) implementation of late fees – Article X, Section E&F; (4) 

synchronization of due dates for reporting and payment – Article XI, 

Section A; and (5) increase in penalties for non-compliance – Article 

XIV, Section B. For questions and/or comments concerning the 

proposed changes, please contact Paul Tomasi, Executive Director, @ 

802-626-3532, PO Box 1075, Lyndonville, VT 05851. The full text of the 

amendment may be examined at the offices of the NEKWMD, 224 

Church Street, Lyndonville, VT 05851 or www.nekwmd.org. The 

proposed amendment shall become effective on February 10, 2020 

unless a petition for a vote on the question of disapproving the 

ordinance amendments shall be signed by not less than five per cent of 

the qualified voters of the municipality, and presented to the clerk of 

the NEKWMD by January 23, 2020 pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 1973 for a 

vote on the Amendment. 

http://www.nekwmd.org/

